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I am opposed to this bill.  This is an outright violation of the separation of church and 
state. The use of a volunteer or paid staff to provide a religious program or counseling
should not be considered at all.  This would violate student rights concerning their 
free exercise of religion by subjecting them to religious material not of their own 
faith.


